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HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Fall 2021 was such a huge success and we cannot wait to

see what 2022 brings! We are looking forward to new
faces, new happiness, new lessons learned, and so much

more! Here's to the start of somehting new!

As we enter this next month, we want to make sure
that you are prepared with all things happening at TT2!

See below for all details.

TT2 GENERAL REMINDERS

Our annual Winter Wonderland dance showcase is January 20-23
more details to come! 

We open back up on Monday, January 3rd, 2022!

We continue enrollments through the beginning of the year, so, if
you have any friends that want to join send them to us! 
 



Cheer Corner!

FIND A STORE NEAR YOU

W W W . T U M B L E T O W N 2 . C O M

VISIT TUMBLETOWN2.COM 
FOR MORE INFORMATION

Dance Corner!

This month is HUGE for our dance
students. We want to encourage all
of you to get your dancer to class.
All dance classes are preparing for
our Winter show and attendance is

key for your dancer to be
successful! Check your emails for

more details. 

Gymnastics Corner!

Cheerleaders are continuing to
work hard! As cheer try outs are
around the corner, think about

private lessons. Interested? Contact
Miss Angela! 

Our gym teams are working hard,
hard, hard as we are about to enter

their competition season! Wish
them luck whenever you see a

twister around. 


